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Rachel Tibbetts

From: Planning

Sent: 22 March 2021 18:36

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: 

Attachments: 21-00369-F Kirtlington Parish Council comments 22 March 2021.pdf

From: kirtlingtonclerk@gmail.com <kirtlingtonclerk@gmail.com> 
Sent: 22 March 2021 18:01
To: Shona King <Shona.King@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Cc: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>; 'David Richardson' <dmr.kpc@outlook.com>
Subject:

Dear Shona

21/00369/F -Kirtlington Post Office Stores 1 Troy Lane Kirtlington OX5 3HA

Change of use of shop to residential, alterations to rear of property, alterations to front window and two new roof 

lights (Re-submission of 19/02888/F)

Please find attached the Parish Council’s observations on this application, which follow the equal division of votes (to 

support and to object) at its meeting of 19th March last week, and a resolution to therefore submit comments which 

would reflect both positions fairly. 

Whereas the Parish Council made no formal comment on the original submission (19/02888/F), given the 

circumstances of the current application and the importance of the issue to the community we hope the attached is 

helpful in terms of setting out the very complex range of factors which bear on the debate (both now and for the 

future), and which were discussed on 19th March. 

The Parish Council’s comments will be forwarded to the Mid-Cherwell NP Forum, and to the ward’s District and 

County Councillors, for their information. 

Yours sincerely

Ruth Powles

Mrs Ruth Powles

Clerk, Kirtlington Parish Council

01869 350995

Office hours: Monday to Wednesday

Copy to: David Richardson, Chairman, Kirtlington Parish Council

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You 
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately. 

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it 
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your 
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 
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Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not 
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action.. 


